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Changes to morning arrangements 
We have reviewed the current arrangements for the start of the day and will be making the 

following changes from Wednesday 3rd May.   
Parents will no longer be able to enter the playground in the morning and should leave their 
children at the pedestrian gate where Mrs Johnson is on duty. Since the recent change to our 
start time, there is a shorter period of time for children to enter school by 8:45 am when the 

gate closes. This will also assist children in having a smooth start to the day. Any messages for 
class teachers can be given to Mrs Johnson or the school office.   

The gate opens at 8:35 am and closes at 8:45 am. Any children arriving after 8:45 am will be 
marked late. Thank you in advance for your support. 

There are no changes to the arrangements at the end of the school day. 

Coronation Competitions 
We have a couple of competitions next Friday, that children may want to enter, and winners 
will be announced at the party.  

• Make a Coronation crown – we will hold a parade on Friday for everyone to enjoy. 

• Create a Coronation-themed cake or biscuit ‘fit for a king’. Entries will be judged in school 
including tasting! Please let us know if you are happy for your ‘creation’ to be enjoyed at 
the party or you would like to take it home. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Coronation party – Friday 5th May 
2:00 – 4:00 pm 

Parents are invited to join us next Friday afternoon for our Coronation party on the infant 
playground. We would really appreciate donations of cakes / biscuits and squash. If you are 

sending in home made cakes / biscuits, please attach a note of ingredients. 
FOBS are selling refreshments at the event, and there will also be a sweet stall, £1 in a 

bucket, and tombola, so children can bring money to spend if they wish. 
We would love to see everyone wearing red/white/blue or any combination of these 

colours. Children can come to school in their outfit on Friday morning. 
Parents can collect their child / children from classes at 2:00 pm and they will then need to 

stay with their parent/s for the rest of the afternoon. Children will be marked in the register 
as having been collected so you do not need to stay until 3:15 pm if you want to leave 

earlier with your child.    
If you cannot attend, please don’t worry as your child will still get to enjoy the party and will 

stay with staff from their class. All children must have been collected by 3:15 pm unless 
they are attending after-school clubs. 

Once the school car park is full, please park in the village hall car park and DO NOT BLOCK 
BICTON LANE. Thank you for your support with this. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

  

 


